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Freshford Parish Council Report                         October 2019  

 Martin Walker 
 
Light No.7 Laurel House Station Road Freshford. 

This 1920’s style lamp is fixed to Laurel House Station Road. It was repaired, updated and 

refurbished some two years ago. At that time the Light was fitted with an all night photocell and a 

1055 lumen LED lamp. 

Recently the owner of Laurel House, Chris Bocci has asked if the Light could be adapted and fitted 

with a less bright lamp as well as a part night photocell so that the Light is not on all night. 

A quotation of £259.83 has been received from SSE to install a dimmer 806 lumen lamp and a part 

night photo cell with a 00:30 to 05:30 off period. Incidentally the last train into Freshford is 23:48. 

Approval is required to instruct SSE to carry out these improvement works. 

Martin Walker, 22 October 2019. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


